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Circular 0171 

 

                                                             08 October 2021 

 

 
Rebuilding of house 36: 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
The Insurance company has appointed a contractor to rebuild house 36 that was damaged by fire 
in July 2021.   
 
The company is called IQ Constructions.  You will notice that they have fenced off an area next to 
the refuse area that they will use for keeping equipment and building supplies.  
 
They will park their truck in the driveway to unit 36 and try to limit their activities to inside the 
fenced off area.  
 
Please can we ask that residents stay away from this area for their own safety and those of the 
contractors. This is a health and safety requirement and we really do not want residents to get 
injured or to be put at risk of injury. 
 
We appreciate your support during this rebuilding process. 
  
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 


